
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Via EFIS 
 
August 3, 2011 
 
Mr. Steven C. Reed, Secretary 
Missouri Pubic Service Commission 
Governor Office Building - Records Department 
PO Box 360 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0537 

Re:  Withdrawal of Application of Granite Telecommunications, LLC For 
Waiver of Certain Commission Rules and Statutes – File No. LE-2012-0010. 

Dear Mr. Reed: 

On July 6, 2011 Granite Telecommunications, LLC, (“Granite”), filed its Application For 
Waiver of Certain Commission Rules and Statutes (File No. LE-2012-0010).  Pursuant to 
instruction from Mr. John Van Eschen, Telecommunications Manager, Granite filed the 
document without legal representation.  After internal discussion among Commission 
Staff it has been determined that waiver of rules and statutes can be effectuated via a 
tariff amendment.  As such, Granite requests that the above referenced Application be 
withdrawn. 

Please contact the undersigned directly at 503.997.2702 if you have any questions 
concerning this filing. 

Sincerely,  
 
for MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 
William E. Braun 
 
Regulatory Consultants to 
Granite Telecommunications, Inc. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
William E. Braun 

         


